
 

TO ALL STUDENTS OF 

FACULTY OF MANAGEMENT 

STUDIES AND COMMERCE 
 

The Faculty has decided to obtain students’ 

feedback on semester I - 2023. Your feedback 

is essential for us to improve the quality of 

teaching and learning of the Faculty. 

 

All students are required to fill the feedback 

form available on the FMSC Student Feedback 

System (https://my.mgt.sjp.ac.lk/feedback) from 

01.06.2023 to 15.06.2023. 

 

Your feedback will be considered confidential 

and the information provided by you will be 

used only for quality improvement purposes. 

 

Dean 

Faculty of Management Studies and Commerce 

25.05.2023 
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